
The Corporations Amendment (Meetings and Documents) Bill 2021
 

I believe that it is important to give all shareholders an opportunity to be heard at AGMs. 

This is best achieved by removing any obstacles to attendance, in particular the requirement for 

physical attendance. 

However, online attendance at AGMs does restrict the ability of shareholders to properly 

question Boards. Accordingly, AGMs should never be limited to online meetings.

In my submission there needs to be a hybrid arrangement whereby shareholders can attend 

AGMs online OR in person.
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